
I work as an Audio Describer, but also use subtitles when watching some programmes on T.V. 
It is quite frustrating when I need to watch programmes on Catch Up and these services are not 
available. 
 
I feel most strongly that visually impaired and people with hearing impairments are being 
disadvantaged which is not in line with the Disability Discrimination Act. 
 


